
Date of Mass 

Welcome to Christ the King.  

Until further notice, you need to book to attend weekend masses. This is to 

comply with government ‘test and trace’ measures to protect our community 

from Covid-19. You must book for masses weekly. 

We have a capacity of 63 individuals (with an increase based on parishioners 

attending as households/bubbles). Seats are allocated before you arrive, and 

stewards will direct you to your pew upon entry. We ask that you only attend 

one mass per weekend to allow as many parishioners to attend as possible. 

As we are following the 1m+ guidelines a face covering is required at all times 

while in the church. If you are medically exempt, it is Diocesan Policy that you 

wear a visor for your own safety and that of your fellow parishioners. Thank you 

for your support. 

Which mass would you like to attend? 

Saturday 6pm  
Sunday 10am  
Sunday 6pm  

 

Names of those wishing to attend 

  
  
  

 

Contact telephone number for the attendees (we only need one) 

________________________________________________________________ 

Please return this form to the office, either through the letterbox or email to 

secretarychristtheking@hotmail.co.uk before 9am on Friday. We will contact 

you if we have reached capacity for your requested mass. 

 

mailto:secretarychristtheking@hotmail.co.uk

